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Weekly Dojo Newsletter Friday 11th October 

Today in school we have a non-uniform day for the East Anglian Air Ambulance. This is to 
raise money for their charity following their CPR training for all of the pupils at Falcon last 
week. We have seen lots of you in school this week for various wellbeing cafes – I hope you 
enjoyed the experience! It is always fascinating to see how a school runs through the day. 
 
In Year 3 this week, the children have been learning all about arrays in Maths as well as 
writing some excellent setting and character descriptions in English. Year 3 have also held 
our Christmas play auditions and we are very excited about some of the acting we saw! 
 
Year 4 welcomed parents into classes on Monday for our Wellbeing Cafe. It was great to 
have the parents in and the children enjoyed creating their own snakes and ladders games 
focusing on online safety and wellbeing. 
 
Year 5 have continued to learn about databases in Computing and have discovered how 
quickly computers search them in comparison to holding data in paper form. In English, we 
are internalising our model text with the children learning actions to help them recall the 
text. Try challenging your child to retell the story so far! 
 
It was lovely to see so many parents in school for the Year 6 wellbeing café this week; thank 
you for coming. In reading, the whole year group is hooked on our Guided Reading book – 
Hugo. It is fantastic to see the children chomping at the bit to find out what happens next. 
 
Next week, we have Parents’ Evening on Thursday 17th and then the following week on 
Tuesday 22nd October. We look forward to seeing you at your appointments with teaching 
staff. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
E J Savage 
Headteacher 

 

 

 



 

 

 


